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PO  Box 174,  BEAUDESERT  QLD  4285

AREA  5        DISTRICT  24

   ISSUE:  228





OCTOBER  2007

GENERAL DINNER  MEETING
Tuesday, 16th October, 2007

Guest Speaker:

Gerry Gimblett to tell us about her wonderful trip
Cost of Dinner:  $20   -   Please try to have the correct change

BOARD  MEETING  5:00 pm

COMMITTEE  MEETINGS  5:45 pm

DINNER  MEETING  6:30 pm

APOLOGIES
Apologies are to be directed ONLY to Ellen Logan  on 5543 1223.
Please advise by 5 pm Monday 15th October, 2007

In case of an EMERGENCY, an apology may be accepted by Ellen
 (0408 431 223) up to 8:30 am on the day of the meeting.  An account for the cost of the dinner will be forwarded to any member not responding in the usual manner.

MISSION  STATEMENT

Zonta International is a worldwide organisation of executives in business and the

professions working together to advance the status of women.

From the President:-

Dear All,

I do hope you didn’t sustain any major damage in the fierce storms of this week. I suppose we should look on the bright side of things & be thankful for the rain. We ended up with 50 mls here to go with the broken windows, windscreens, trees & pot plants.  At least no one was hurt & repairing the damage will force me into having a tidy up.

We had an interesting weekend away to the Kenilworth Hotel for the Back to Kenilworth weekend. Ian grew up on a dairy farm at Imbil.  The main decoration as you enter the Hotel lobby is a full size timber lady, tastefully outfitted in a black lace G string, with matching corset, topped off by a shiny black motor bike helmet. We thought we may have been a little out of place amongst the other customers – we weren’t wrong!! We had 2 comfortable beds & good meals so really can’t complain. Ian hardly recognized his primary school mates at the CWA Hall function. As an outsider I thought the women had aged better than the men – at least they still had their hair.

Building Your Future on Saturday – I look forward to a productive day. Judy M.has been working like a Trojan. Thank you Judy for all the hard work & effort you have given to this project. Your fellow Zontians do appreciate your sterling effort for this project.

Plans are well in hand for our High Tea at Bruff Hill, the home of Brian & Leanne Dunn. Ellen Logan has everything well organized. Please advise all those you see. We are hoping for a good roll up with lots of raffle ticket sales to help our fundraising for Wongaburra.  .

Kind regards,   Alice Warby



Birthdays:

None this month
Important Dates:

13 October
-  BYF Workshop

24 October 
-  UN Day 

28 October  
-  High Tea at Bruff Hill

25 November
-  Christmas Luncheon

1  December
-  Gourmet Goodies and 

    Gifts Stall

From the Archives……….. (Thanks Robin)
No Archives this month, instead a chapter from ‘of Fallen Myth’ by Nick Powell  

This poem is called - The Book of Fallen Myth
In the Book of Fallen Myth

Leaves are falling from a tree

When they strike the water

They turn into fish

When they strike the land

They turn into birds

At night I sleep

between my love and the wall

And on waking, wonder

Which side to roll towards.

Your son has written a lovely book of poems Robin.
District Conference:

Hopefully you have received the Newsletter from our Area Director Julie Burton.  I won’t ‘double up’ on news about the Conference, only to say if you haven’t yet read it, then please do so.  I will have a few copies at our meeting.
Building Your Future

What a great photo and write-up in this week’s Beaudesert Times.  Well done Judy.  If you can help Judy with setting up of the Hall on Friday afternoon, then please contact her – Ph: 55431 291.   Judy will be at the Hall at 7.45am on Saturday. 

Program:

Registration - 8.30am 

Workshop starts  - 8.50 am.  

Morning Tea - 10.30am 

Lunch  -  12.45pm

Afternoon Tea (if needed) -  3.10pm

Finish  -  approx. 4pm

 If you haven’t yet been to one of our BYF workshops, may I urge you to attend, even if only for an hour.    
Fund Raising:

We will be holding a fund raising event on Sunday 28 October at Leanne Dunn’s home.  (‘Bruff Hill’, Kerry).  We are having a pre-Melbourne Cup Fashion Parade, so lots of lovely outfits to view, as well as seeing some beautiful hats.  (We are very fortunate to have a talented milliner such as Janene, here in beautiful Beaudesert).  There will also be paintings by local artists, jewellery made by Elaine from Kalico Country, and plants for sale on the day.  So please get your family and friends to join us for a lovely and relaxed afternoon of fun.  Small booklets of raffle tickets will be handed out to members at our Dinner Meeting.  We will be looking for a few volunteers to help us with the afternoon tea etc. 
Quid and Harmony

I have copies of this book and  I’ll bring them along to the meeting, in case you missed out on getting one last meeting.  The book is written by Allan Smith, and $15 from each book sold goes to Dr Catherine Hamlyn’s Fistula Hospital in Ethiopia.  Cost of book is only $20, and is a good idea for Christmas/Birthday present for teenagers who enjoy reading fiction.  

Reminder:  Please bring something to put into our basket for the Gourmet Goodies Raffle.  
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